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T H I S  M O N T H

This month our students were busyThis month our students were busy

preparing for and sitting their end ofpreparing for and sitting their end of

year and external examinations.year and external examinations.

Alongside their teachers, they’veAlongside their teachers, they’ve

worked really hard to ensure theyworked really hard to ensure they

achieve the grades they deserve andachieve the grades they deserve and

we anticipate another set ofwe anticipate another set of

exemplary results. Whilst the priorityexemplary results. Whilst the priority

at this time of year is undoubtedlyat this time of year is undoubtedly

focusing on academic success, ourfocusing on academic success, our

talented student body have oncetalented student body have once

again shown how diverse and wellagain shown how diverse and well

rounded they are with theirrounded they are with their

participation in club and charityparticipation in club and charity

events and success in athletics.events and success in athletics.   

Message from the

Principal

Dear Parents, 

As the academic year comes to a close I ’d l ike

to thank you for your continued support of our

wonderful school and dedicated staff.  I t ’s  been

a very successful year and a welcome return to

normality.  We have enjoyed running whole

school events and del ighted in the enthusiasm

our students have shown in their part icipation

in clubs, sports and charitable activit ies. On a

personal note, I  wi l l  soon be returning from

maternity leave – I  am grateful for al l  the extra

time and effort our wonderful leadership team

and staff put in in my absence and look forward

to being back in school ful l  t ime. I  am also very

excited about our plans for next year and can’t

wait to see our school continue to grow.  

Georgina Michaelides 

Senior School Principal
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During this year’s STEM projects, our students
designed and built a bridge using sustainable
materials. 
The main goal of this year-long extracurricular
activity was to allow the students to use their
creativity and to help them further develop their
problem-solving skills through project-based
learning. 
Here are the teams which received 1st, 2nd and
3rd place. 

STEM Projects17th Cyprus Accounting
Olympiad  

We would like to congratulate our students on their

outstanding results at the 17th Cyprus Accounting

Olympiad. Year 7 student, Varnavas Varnava, won a

Silver Medal (Level II) and Year 5 student, Evgenia

Evgeniou, received a commendation (Level I). We

are incredibly proud of them and their

accomplishments. 

1st Place: “Sustainable Bridge”, Year 3 students:
Rodothea Andreou, Simona Louca, Maria Pataisha

2nd Place: “Safe Trip Across N. Y.", Year 1 students :
Yianna Constantinou, Marisa Irene Mavri, Polyxeni
Koshi, Vasiliki Ttiniozou

3rd Place: “Bridge 5”, Year 4 students: Kornilia Vasiliou,
Danae Neocleous, Antonis Hadjidemetriou, Lazaro
Theodosiou, Marios Katsari

Larnaca Flower Festival 
The Flower Festival in Larnaca was held on 14th May.

Together with the residents of the AMEA centre

Agios Lazaros, our students painted unique t-shirts

for the occasion. They took part in the parade that

day by marching alongside the Lavender team. Both

days were extraordinary and exemplified the

school's motto, "To Grow And To Serve". 



JUNE 2023
KEY DATES

05-Public Holiday
14-AAAF AGM
23-Graduation Ceremony
26-AAAF Banquet
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Friendly Pancyprian
Handball Tournament 
Our Lower School Boys’ Handball Team

participated in a friendly Pancyprian Handball

Tournament on 10th May in Nicosia at the

European University with nine other teams. Our

school team played against two teams:

Gymnasium Egomi vs American Academy

Larnaca 13:5 and Gymnasium Antoupolis vs

American Academy Larnaca 4:4. The team

members were Iason Georgiades, Christos

Toumazou, Savvas Andreou, Savvinos

Charalambides, Constantinos Alexandrou,

Evangelos Hadjidemetriou, Andreas Pieris,

Alexandros Pitsillides, Ibrahim Akar, Maximos

Papouis, Andreas Andreou and Nicholas Pieris. 

Inner School Badminton Tournament organised by

the Sports Club from 25th April until 09th May every

Tuesday after school. We had 24 students

participating in three different categories. The

results are: 

Girls:  
Theodora Voniati Y3 1st Place  

Daniella Biparva Y3 2nd Place  

Nefeli Stavrou Y4 3rd Place  

Lower School Boys:  
Konstantinos Koshis Y3 1st Place  

Nikolas Neokleous Y2 2nd Place  

Giorgos Panteli Y1 1st Place  

Upper School Boys:  
Lin Xingyu Pelou  Y5  1st Place  

Peter Weng Y4 2nd Place  

Yong Zhang Y5 3rd Place   

16th Annual Art
Exhibition

Inner School Badminton
Tournament 

On Monday 29th May, the 16th Annual Art Exhibition

of our A Level Art and Design students was opened

at the O Gallery by Mr. Peter Ashdjian, director of

the Pierides Museum. Our Art students showcased

some stunning pieces, demonstrating their hard

work and talent. 


